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A N  I N D E P E N D E N T  P U B L I C  S C H O O L 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As more of our community is impacted by the rising numbers of positive COVID-19 cases, I would like 
to clarify some concerns or questions families may have. 

 If a student is isolating due to being a close contact of a confirmed positive case, the student 
will be provided with remote learning. This period will not impact a student’s attendance if 
they are completing the work provided. If the student is unwell, parents need to notify the 
school and there is no requirement for the student to complete work. 

 If there is a positive case of COVID-19 at the school, the Department of Health will provide the 
school with the required response. The school is not permitted to contact families until the 
Department of Health has given approval. Families will be notified by Connect and SMS. Close 
contacts will be contacted by the Department of Health. 

 If you or your child are unwell, please do not attend school. Please seek medical advice if 
showing COVID-19 symptoms. 

 The current advice on testing and isolation in schools is located on the following page. 

 In order to ensure that the 2 square metre rule for physical distancing is followed, there will 
be a limit of three visitors permitted in the office at any one time.   Please wait outside the 
office if there are already 3 visitors inside.  Your patience is appreciated. 

If you have any queries please email the school at kyilla.ps@education.wa.edu.au or phone on  
9216 3300. 

Kind regards 

 

Jo Hine  
Principal 
 
22 February 2022 
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